Re: Requesting consent for Honorary Foreign Faculty of IIT Guwahati

Mohammed Zikry <zikry@ncsu.edu>

Tue 4/20/2021 12:28 AM

To: Prasenjit Khanikar <pkhanikar@iitg.ac.in>

Hello

Yes | consent and deeply appreciate this honor and your efforts
Best MA Zikry

On Mon, Apr 19, 2021 at 1:31 PM Prasenjit Khanikar <pkhanikar@iitg.ac.in> wrote:
Dear Prof. Zikry,

Hope all is well at NC State. As we have discussed in the previous communication, the Department of Mechanical Engineering IIT
Guwahati would like to nominate you as an Honorary Foreign Faculty of the Department. On behalf of the department, | request your
consent for the nomination.

Thanks,
Prasenjit

Dr. Prasenijit Khanikar

Assistant Professor

Mechanical Engineering Department
Indian Institute of Technology Guwahati
Guwahati - 781039

Assam, INDIA

Email: pkhanikar@iitg.ac.in

Phone: (91)0361-258-3438

M.A. Zikry, Ph.D.

Zan Prevost Smith Distinguished Professor
Dept. of Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering
North Carolina State University

3154 EB III

1840 Entrepreneur Drive

Raleigh, NC 27695-7910

zikry@ncsu.edu
https://www.mae.ncsu.edu/zikry/

T: 919-515-5237




